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               Commission on Latino Community Development November 2018 NOTICE 

 

The Commission on Latino Community Development will not meet for the month of November 

2018.  

Due to the Thanksgiving Holiday and lack of a quorum the meeting is cancelled. 

 

The next meeting of the Commission has been scheduled for December16, 2018. It will take 

place at Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (MOLA), 2000 14th Street, NW Washington, DC 

20009. For more details you can contact us at 202.671.2825 

 

 

 

 


